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	I believe the EFU zoned properties should have more divisions than just Low Value or High Value.   At least some of the stuff now classified as High Value should not be classified as High Value.    Nothing that is non-irrigated should be high value.     
	These designations are based on statutory requirements.  

	Also, there should be no buildings allowed on land because of the amount of dollars it produces.    The dollars are never a valid measurement and can always be manipulated, generally for the wealthy.    
	This is a statutory requirement. 

	If the property qualifies for a home, it should be equal for one and for all.    If it does not qualify for one person to build a home on, it should not qualify for someone else with a different stipulation or criteria.     Again, it should be based on the property.
	Income standards are statutory.  

	If the property is actually high value farm land, it should remain as high value farm land and not be built on.   Consequently, it would have to have a water right, to be buildable.     Non-irrigated crop land would not be high value farm land.  
	These are statutory requirements. 

	These criteria would be for Central Oregon.    The same criteria would not apply to more northern dry land suitable for dry land wheat or other dry land crops.   Those counties should have their own criteria and each county should have their own regulations.    Not governed by the State.  
	Jefferson County is a political subdivision of the state which has chosen to have a statewide planning system since 1972.  The state has made some regulations different for the east side of the state. 
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